
 

 

 

January 11, 2020 

Dear Admissions Counselor:  

Juniors and Seniors Transitional Program (JSTP) in collaboration with Mecklenburg County Park & 

Recreation at Tyvola Senior Center is holding the 3rd Annual College Fair on Wednesday, February 26, 

2020.  This educational opportunity is a major event for talented college bound students in the city of 

Charlotte, North Carolina and vicinity.  We expect over 200 students from the cities High Schools to 

attend. The College Fair is an opportunity to meet hundreds of underrepresented students and to help 

them learn about your institution.   

Event Details are as follows: 

 When:  Wednesday, February 26, 2020 
   Registration & Set Up: 5:00pm – 6:00pm 
   Fair Time: 6:00pm – 8:00pm 
 
 Where: Tyvola Senior Center 
   2225 Tyvola Rd 
   Charlotte, NC 28210 
    
   Directions: On Tyvola Rd between Park Rd and South Blvd; 
           Next to Queens University Sports Complex and  
           Marion Diehl Recreation Center 
 
 Cost:  Free to the Institution and Students 

 

We sincerely hope that your Admissions Office will be represented at the 2020 College Fair.  Your 

participation will have a significant impact on our students as they prepare for the college admission 

process. 

Please complete and return the registration form to one of the email addresses listed below by 

February 21, 2020.  Late registrations may be accepted provided there is space available.  

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact via phone or email:   

Larry Rainey       Gwendolyn Wilson-Banks  
Executive Director, JSTP     Tyvola Senior Center  
7310 Middlebury      2225 Tyvola Rd. 
Charlotte, NC 28221    Charlotte, NC 2821 
980-272-1967     419-944-5912 
juniorsandseniorstransitional@gmail.com      v-Gwendolyn.Wilson-Banks@mecklenburgcountync.gov  
               
 
JSTP founded in 1998 is an inclusive program for all high school students. With a focus on the most pivotal years of high school, the program serves as an 
outlet to help reduce the stress of the college admission process by providing students with the necessary resources and the exposure needed to combat 
the uneasiness of the admission process. Through hands on experiences such as college campus visits, community involvement, professional development 
workshops, and mentorship opportunities, students are prepared to meet the demands of the college environment.  


